
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

                                                               

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 2 – Monday 11 December 2023 

Dear families,  

The end of term is fast approaching, the last couple of weeks are full of festive 

cheer, please make sure you cast your eyes over our diary dates to make sure 

that no dates are missed. We are looking forward to seeing you all in school 

and to showcasing our new build! 

 

Class dojo is an important platform where we share key information and any 

urgent updates are posted. If you are unable to access or need support, please 

ask at the school office. Parentmail has recently been launched, Mrs Douglas is 

working hard to ensure that there is a seamless transfer from Wisepay.  

 

Year 6 are bringing their topic to an end, last week they had the opportunity to 

cook however with very tight rations! They prepared a full day of meals and 

then tasted them, these included trench stew with bread and butter pudding for 

their desert. 

 

Our Key Stage Two children have been visiting our Trent Road site ahead of 

our move in January. Staff are busy packing and sorting to ensure that our big 

move runs smoothly. I am looking forward to having our school family together 

on one site! 

 

If you have not got your tickets yet for our Christmas performances, please do 

not worry there are plenty still available. If you require any additional tickets 

then please do ask at the school offices, I can assure you that the performances 

will be truly sensational!  

 

I hope to welcome you into school over the next week and a half. 

 

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

 

Key diary dates for Term 2: 

 

Tuesday 12th December 

Christmas Pantomime  

Jonathan Broom-Edwards 

assembly 

 

Wednesday 13th December 

Carol singing at Apple Tree Care 

Home 

 

Wednesday 13th and Thursday 

14th December 1.45pm 

EYFS to Year 3 Christmas 

Production  

 

Friday 15th December 

Values Assembly (Trent Road Site) 

and Christmas Lunch (Christmas 

Jumpers can be worn with their 

school uniform) 

 

Tuesday 19th December 2pm  

Year 4-Year 6 

Winter Wonderland Concert- 

Trent Road Site - all children to be 

dismissed from Trent Road Site after 

performance  

 

Wednesday 20th December 

Christingle Service 2pm Trent 

Road Site - all children to be 

dismissed from Trent Road Site at 

3pm 

 

End of Term 2 

 

Key diary dates for Term 3: 

 

Monday 8th January 2024 

Start of Term 3 

 

Week beginning 5th February 

Children’s Mental Health 

Awareness Week 

 

Monday 12th- Friday 16th 

February 

Half Term Holidays 

 

 

 

 

Happy Christmas from Year 5! 

They enjoyed their Geography 

field trip last week. 

EYFS loved inviting their families 

into school last week to share a 

selection of Christmas stories! 


